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Ladies Retreat 2018 was a
great success with 130 ladies from
20 of our churches in attendance. 
Once again, Becky Ek and her
council did an excellent job. 
Worship was led by Melissa and
Lauren Maynard from our Reed
City Church.  Debbie Alsdorf, the
scheduled speaker was unable to
attend due to medical issues. 
Cheryl Roland, wife of Dr. David

Roland, District Superintendent of the Northeastern
Indiana District, graciously accepted the last minute
invitation  to come.   Cheryl’s talks were so practical
and her joy was contagious. Most importantly her
words were bathed in the word of God. The presence
of the Holy Spirit filled our meeting times. Thank you
Becky and the Women’s Ministry Council for your faithful service.  
 

 

October Is Pastor Appreciation Month
 

The Northern Michigan District is blessed with a wonderful group of
pastors.  They diligently serve their church and their community and our
district.  Please remember to take this special opportunity to express your
gratitude to them for their love and care.
 

 

Homegoing of Rev. Milton Hoose
 

Rev. Milton Hoose passed away Tuesday evening, October 16, 2018. 
Rev. Hoose was the first District Superintendent of the Northern Michigan
District, serving for 11 years from 1986-1996.  He was a faithful minister of
the gospel of Jesus Christ and was committed to church planting.  Please keep
his wife, Betty, and their family in your prayers.  The funeral will be at
Heritage Hills Church, 5530 Runyon Lake Road, Fenton, MI 48430, at
1:00PM, on Tuesday, October 23, 2018.
 

 

Staying Connected

• Visit http://nazarene.org/ for various resources and denominational news around the world.
 

• Visit https://www.nmdnaz.org/ for news, events, and prayer concerns on the Northern Michigan District.
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